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MUNICIPAL RELATIONS 

OUTCOMES AND STRATEGIC POLICY BRANCH 

Important Notice to all Chief Administrative Officers 
 And Elected Officials 

Municipal Service Delivery Improvement Program – 
Extension of deadline to submit council resolution 

This Bulletin amends Bulletin #2022-21, which launched the second application intake 
of the Municipal Service Delivery Improvement Program.  

One of the program application requirements is a notice of endorsement for the 
application by council through a council resolution. The department recognizes that 
some municipal councils may not have council meetings before the September 5, 2022 
application deadline. Therefore, municipalities are now able to submit a program 
application by the September 5th deadline, with notices of supporting council resolutions 
for the application to be submitted no later than September 30th, 2022.   

Should your program application submitted by September 5, 2022 not include a 
supporting council resolution, please indicate the expected date of when the resolution 
will be submitted that meets the September 30th deadline. 

Please submit all program applications, supporting council resolutions, general inquiries 
by email to MSDIP@gov.mb.ca. 
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